
 
From: Con O'Donnell 
Sent: 08 February 2019 16:40 
To: Ferris, Jillian <Jillian.ferris@uregni.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: proposed licence modifications for the tariff network code 
 
Jillian, 
 
Thanks for forwarding in advance of the consultation. 
 
GNI(UK) understand the requirements behind the modifications and support the reduction of the 
current monthly multipliers to the multiplier bound of 1.5. This will have the effect of compliance 
with the TAR NC guidelines in this area, and will also ensure continuity with the use of these 
multipliers, which GNI(UK) believe best represents the efficient use and underlying costs of the 
network.  
  
GNI agree with the reduction in the quarterly multipliers with the objective of representing the 
underlying costs and efficient use of the transmission system. The level of quarterly multiplier of 
1.35 seems reasonable to GNI, based on the proposed movement in the monthly multipliers.  
 
Please feel free to give me a call to discuss if required. 
 
Regards, 
Con 
 
Con O’Donnell | Regulatory Framework Manager 
 
Gas Networks Ireland 
P.O. Box 51,Gasworks Road, Cork, Ireland 
 

 


